
Mark Miller 
Bluestone Facilities Director 

mark@bluestonecamp.com 

Mark's primary role is to manage a safe, quality retreat center for the Presbytery. There are many 
retreat opportunities from April-November, and you can expect excellent hospitality from him and his 
wife, Cheryl, at Bluestone. Mark is available to assist with worship, music, and  anything you can imagine 
during a retreat. 

He is also available to visit your church to talk about Bluestone (including for mid-week events or session 
meetings), do pulpit supply, or assist with worship (mostly January-March). Please contact him for 
availability. 


